

Mid-Atlantic Newsletter



PUBLISHED BY:

Mid-Atlantic Association of Golf Course Superintendents to aid in the Merit of the Golf Course Superintendent through Education and Merit

Volume XXXI

December 1978

Number 12

December Meeting

On December 12th the Mid-Atlantic Association of Golf Course Superintendents will be holding its annual Election Meeting at the United States Naval Academy Golf Course in Annapolis, Maryland.

Your host will be Mike McKenzie. Mike as been Golf Course Superintendent at the Naval Academy since March of 1973.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE



Fellow Members:

This being my final President's Message to you I would like to say "thanks" for entrusting the leadership of our Mid-Atlantic Association of Golf Course Superintendents these past two years to me. I learned and for the most part enjoyed be-

ing Association President. The close involvement with some really super people, for the good of the group, was challenging and rewarding. Again thank you.

Our final 1978 meeting will be held at the United States Naval Academy Golf Course in Annapolis, Maryland on Tuesday, December 12th. Mike McKenzie is our host and he along with Larry Ringer, Navy's golf pro, always treat the Mid-Atlantic better than family. The highlight of our December meeting is our annual election of officers—so bring your pencils and tomahawks and enjoy what should be an exciting meeting.

Yours for finer turf for better golf.

Bill Emerson

The U.S.N.A. Golf Course is located just outside the City limits of Historic Annapolis, close to the Western shores of the Chesapeake Bay and the Northern shores of the Severn River, in an area known as North Severn.

In 1940 the Naval Academy took over the abandoned nine hole course known as Greenbury Point Golf Course in North Severn. During 1942-43 a second nine was added to



MIKE MacKENZIE

bring the course to eighteen holes. In 1955 two holes, 12 and 13, were relocated, and a driving range and practice putting green were completed in 1956.

The Course is operated by the U.S.N.A. Golf Association which is made up of Military and Civilian personnel and headed by the U.S.N.A. Director of Athletics, J. O. Coppedge, Capt. USN (Ret.).

Golf can be played anytime. Social hour will start at 5:00 P.M. and Dinner will begin at 6:00 P.M.

DIRECTIONS TO THE CLUB:

From Washington go East on Route 50, cross the Severn River Bridge, and take exit Baltimore - Naval Academy, keep right (Route 450). From Baltimore take Route 2 toward Annapolis, follow signs to Naval Academy (Route 450). From Eastern Shore take Route 50 to 450. Follow 450 to light, turn left. At the first stop sign bear to the right - straight through the next stop sign to the golf course. NOTE: Radar Trap through the golf course Speed Limit 30 mph.

DIRECTIONS TO DINNER AND MEETING:

From Route 450 cross Old Severn River Bridge and turn left at first light (Gate 8). Go to the bottom of hill-first building on the right; Hubbard Hall (up stairs, N. Room).